
 
September 11, 2020 
 
Dear Kindergarten Parents, 
  
I hope you are safe, and surrounded by family and loved ones.  
  
As you know Mrs. Griffith was supposed to finish kindergarten testing last week; however, she 
was unable to finish because we were instructed to leave the building due to poor air quality. We 
do not think the air quality will improve until sometime next week.  
  
We have postponed the first day of kindergarten to September 21st. This way Mrs. Griffith can 
continue testing September 16th-18th. You will hear from Mrs. Griffith later today regarding 
testing and the first day of school.  
  
Thank you and please stay safe. 
  
God Bless, 
Corrine Buich 
Principal  
 
 


